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January 17, 2004

Herr Udo Fellner
Direktor
Hauptschule Neuhaus am Klausenbach

Dear Mr. Fellner,

Recently, a friend of mine sent me a few pages from a book, which contained a moving chapter by
you: “Bittere Heimatgeschichte, das Schicksal der juedischen Zwangsarbeiter in Krottendorf and
Kalch.” In this chapter you mentioned that the remains of seven people who died in a labor camp
in Neuhaus were removed to a Jewish cemetery in Rechnitz. One of those seven was my father,
Sandor Braun. In 1961, my family and I visited Neuhaus and we had a gravestone made to mark
where he was buried.

I returned to Neuhaus in 1995 and was very disappointed to find no sign of the gravestone. From
your book I learned that the graves were moved in 1988 by the Jewish Community in Vienna.

The mason who made the gravestone was Herbert Mund. We corresponded with the Mund
family in the 1960s. We were also in touch with Mr. and Mrs. Johann Mautner at the same time.

We lost contact with the two families and would be grateful if you could give us information
about them. If the Munds or Mautners are deceased, perhaps you might be able to give us
information about their children.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,

Alan A. Brown



